
7:00 PM UMW (FH) 

 Mission Team Leaves for Jamaica                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Center United Methodist Church       
P. O. Box 179 • Welcome, NC 27374 • 186 Center Church Road 

www.centermethodistwelcome.org 

Mitch Wilson, Senior Pastor     
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CHURCH STAFF 

 
Pastor 

Rev. Mitch Wilson 

Office:  336-731-6616 

Home:  336-291-3650 

Cell: 980-622-6357 

cumcw.pastor@gmail.com 
 

Assistant Pastor 

Rev. Edward L. Evans, Jr. 

 336-473-9864 

pastoreddie121@gmail.com 

 

Youth/Young Adult Minister 

Dr. Hunter Duncan 

 Home: 336-414-8728  

hunter.duncan@rocketmail.com 
 

Music Director 

Karen Stutzman 

336-701-1572 

karen.a.stutzman@gmail.com 

 

Accompanist 

Marty Stanbery 

336-655-0711 

martystanbery@triad.rr.com 

 

Scouting Coordinator 

Melissa Black 

 336-881-0492 

jayandmel@triad.rr.com 

 

Administrative Assistant 

Joyce Rector 

336-731-6616 

cumcw.aa@gmail.com 

 

E-News 

cumcw.churchenews@gmail.com   

or 

hhayes.enews@gmail.com  
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APRIL THOUGHTS FROM YOUR PASTOR … 

HOSPITALITY MATTERS 

Have you ever gone to a restaurant and you are treated as if you are not even 
there? You patiently wait and still no response. Let’s make it clear you have 
been noticed but no one speaks to you and thanks you for coming. They 
simply ignore you. Usually your response will be to leave. Recently I was at a 
hotel and after dark it was clear I was not alone! The place was filled with the 
ancient roach and all her offspring. Both instances are all about hospitality. 
Perhaps the absence of hospitality would be a better statement. 

The Bible is filled with images of hospitality between peoples or even God 
relating to people. In the opening lines of Genesis, God creates man and says, 
“It is not good for man to be alone” (2:18). So, he made him a companion. 
Even the creation itself is God providing a place where humanity to grow and 
prosper! Many of the various stories in the scripture reveal a culture of 
hospitality. In the New Testament, that theme continues. It is a picture of a 
Holy God coming to our world to build relationship with His people. 

One of the greatest pictures of hospitality is when Jesus has prepared the 
Passover and welcomes the disciples into the upper room and kneels before 
them and washes their feet. What a beautiful site that the creator of the 
universe bows before His creation to act as a servant! But wait Jesus is not 
introducing something new. He is not simply showing us His love but revealing 
how the Mideast host would act in that ancient culture. To welcome another 
was and is an ancient courtesy. It seems clear it is also our responsibility as 
well. 

Our evangelism team has been looking at our way of welcoming guest into our 
presence. Our greeter ministry is good, but we see that we need to improve. 
We only have once to make a good first impression! Thank you for those who 
faithfully minister in this area. Jesus was talking of reaching out to the poor, 
the sick and the prisoner and said, “If you have done it to the least of these 
you have done it to me” (Matt. 25:40). Each person who comes into His church 
should be welcomed and encouraged while they are with us. We are no longer 
a family church and we can no longer operate as such. Therefore, we need 
greeters who will take the time to build relationships. We want to have 
multiple layers of hosts. From the time a person pulls into the parking lot, to 
the door and to the worship space.  Your help is needed as we “do it to the 
least of these”! If you can help please let us know. There is a place for young 
and old in this kingdom building ministry! 

                                                                                                    Grace and peace, 

                                                                                                    Pastor Mitch 
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March 12, 2019 
 
Lucinda Black, Ruby Blackmon, Tammy Broadway, Ruby Combs, Kim Craver, Marcia Craver, Denise 
Dorwart, Kay Hedrick, Danielle Herron, Karri Hollingsworth, Karen Koontz, Holly Leatherman, Angie 
Leonard, Cindy Leonard, Libby Leonard, Linda Leonard, Molly Long, Rena Meredith, Heather Noel, Faye 
Sambleson, Reida Snyder, Glenda Stabler, Johnsie Wallace, Debbie Williams, Marlene Wood, Donna 
Leonard 
 
Debbie Williams welcomed everyone and opened with prayer. Members with March birthdays were 
recognized. Angie Leonard had our devotion, Karen Koontz the response moment, and Molly Long the 
program. Minutes were approved. Treasure's report: opening balance $3,156.74 and ending balance 
$4,447.75. There was a discussion of the chicken pie bake. We need more people to cook chickens in May 
and will be looking into a possible way to inform people when more are needed. Sign Up Genius will also be 
looked at as a possible way to order pies. The American Heritage Girls are in need of desserts for their 
consignment sale March 16.  
Old business:  
Money ($104.00) for scout medals was reimbursed to the church. 
Storage shelf for Children Christmas Shop has been purchased. 
Victoria Deviney will preach on UMW Sunday, June 23. 
Rising third graders, high school and college graduate list was reviewed. 
We are still thinking about a Woman Walk for Christ in the spring.  
New Business:  
Karen Koontz suggested we look at adding names to our Thinking of You cards. Debbie sent an email with 
these names and addresses.  
Prayer concerns were lifted in prayer by Debbie. 
 
Next meeting is April 9. Hostesses, Glenda Stabler and Libby Leonard; devotions, Karri Hollingsworth; 
program, Wendy Talley; response moment, Denise Dorwart; thinking of you cards, Lisa Bates; and Brooks 
Howell cards, Cindy Leonard. 

 
 

13 men met Sunday, March 3, for breakfast which was great. Our president, Dustin Hobbs presided over 

the meeting. 

We discussed our Valentine's Day breakfast which was very successful, hard work, enjoyed by all. We discussed The 

Wesleyan Covenant and a motion was made to donate $500 to the church toward the yearly dues by Rod Loflin and was 

seconded by Ed Wassum. The motion passed unanimously. Willy Everhart informed us that the traditional plan that was 

passed by the United Methodist Church Conference will take four years to ratify. On Saturday, March 9, we will gather 

at the church to spruce up the "new" church bus. 

We will feed the homeless shelter, in Lexington, on March 16, with several men volunteering to help fix a "breakfast for 

supper" meal. Breakfast with the Easter bunny will be held on April 13, feeding the children and parents. All hands on 

deck. Tickets for our Easter Boston butt sale on April 19 are available and the proceeds will be aimed at maintenance 

for our new bus. 

Willie Everhart adjourned us with the prayer 

Thanks to all who attended and other men in our church are always welcome. 

Rod Loflin reporting 

March 3, 2019 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE:   March 10, 2019 

Center United Methodist Church Administrative Board Meeting 
The board met with 33 members present. Eddie Evans opened in prayer. Minutes were read-corrections made. Motion 

to approve made by Jeff Mendenhall. Seconded by J C Johnson. Vote held and minutes approved with corrections. 

Financial report presented by Doug Meredith. Motion made by Doug to approve the report, seconded by Gregg Stabler. 

Vote held and report will be filed for audit.  

 

Old Business 
Molly Long reported that the gas logs have been installed in the parsonage. A chimney cap was also needed to keep 

leaves and debris out of the chimney.  The chimney has been measured for the cap but not in place yet. 

Committee Reports 
Presented by Lisa Bates. 

The youth have raised $9.000 of the needed $25,000 for their mission trip. 

The 125
th
 year celebration of the church is being organized. 

Evangelism and Worship committee have grant money they will use to purchase signs to announce the Easter Sonrise 

service. 

For Easter, each Sunday School class will be asked to make a banner out of felt. Possibly a contest to see who has the 

best banner with the proceeds to the youth fund mission trip. 

Jeff Mendenhall announced the date for the 125
th
 celebration as 9/29/19. It will be a combined service and possibly 

involve the entire weekend celebration. All committees will have a part and if anyone is interested in helping on Jeff’s 

committee, they need to let him know. Everyone is invited to be a part of the planning and celebration. Saturday night 

ideas consist of a historical fair and historical games with historical dress. At dusk, he is considering a passing of the 

light which includes a walk to the cemetery to be with the saints/members that have supported the church for 125 years 

and lighting candles to symbolize passing on the light to a new generation. An ice cream social is to follow. Sunday 

will be a combined service with a meal following worship.  

Eddie Evans reported that Molly Long and Christine Brinkley are working with a lady from Kernersville with Threads 

of Love to determine if they can help make clothing for the 3
rd

 world countries and considering how they can pay for 

the transporting of the clothing. 

Tommy Henderson reported for the Trustees. The fire alarm system was reviewed by an engineer but had 14 pages of 

specification that must be met for an alarm system. The companies that Tommy has contacted cannot meet the 

specifications listed by the engineer and the cost would be greater than the $16,000 planned for the system. An option 

may be to pay $2,500 for an engineer to re-look at the plans. There have been several bids for repairing the CFC floor. 

Tarheel Basement System would be able to lift the floor and stabilize and level the floor for $6,100. Other quotes have 

been higher. Tommy is still waiting on one more quote. He is expecting to pay for the new bus and have the title 

changed this week. 

UMM are planning to clean and service the bus. The trustees have chosen a company from Greensboro to paint the 

doors and iron works for $3,154.00. Parking lot cameras are still on hold. The shades in the CFC have a 10-year 

warranty.  

New Business 

Scotty Anderson presented a letter from Davidson Water requesting to use one church bus on 5/18/19 for their 50
th
 

celebration. They will also use a bus driver from the church’s approved list. They plan to shuttle people from Davidson 

Water in Welcome to their plant on Hwy 64 to tour the plant; expecting 4-5 trips with round trip expecting to be 1 

hour. Davidson Water would pay for gas and make a donation to the church. Scotty made the motion to allow 

Davidson Water to use one bus with a church approved driver on this date. Lisa Bates seconded the motion. No 

discussion. Vote held and motion carried. 

 

FOR THE GOOD OF THE CHURCH: 

General conference approved the traditional plan in February. 

The church has been active with fundraisers  

 

Mitch Wilson closed in prayer 

. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Gary Brinkley-Chair 

Cindy Leonard-Recording Secretary. 

      

 

 

 



 

CENTER UNITED METHODIST MEN EASTER BOSTON BUTT SALE!!!! 

 

CUMM are selling Boston butts with 1 quart of dip and 1 quart of slaw 

(approximate precooked weight is 9 lbs). The cost is $40.00 each and 

you can purchase tickets from any CUMM or contact Dustin Hobbs @ 

336-239-2119. The deadline to order is April 14. The Boston Butts are 

to be picked up at Center United Methodist Church in the Christian 

Fellowship Center on April 19 after 4:00 PM.   

 
 

CENTER ANNUAL BREAKFAST  

WITH THE EASTER BUNNY 

SATURDAY, APRIL 13, 2019 

8:00 AM UNTIL 10:00 AM  

CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP CENTER 

  

UMM and Children's Ministry present Breakfast with the Easter Bunny 8:00-10:00 A.M. 

on April 13 in the Christian Fellowship Center. FREE Pancake Breakfast prepared by the 

United Methodist Men. There will be games, a craft, egg dyeing and photos with the 

Easter Bunny followed by an Easter egg hunt.  

 
We need individually wrapped candy, small prize donations and volunteers to help at the event plus someone 

to stuff Easter eggs or purchase pre-stuffed eggs. These items may be placed in a tote in the 

INFANT/PARENTING NURSERY.  

 
 



  

SMALL STUFFED ANIMALS NEEDED FOR OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD:  
 
The American Heritage Girls, the Scouts, and the Youth are teaming up for a great cause again this 
year!  
 
 Each month we are asking for donations of certain items to help fill the boxes for operation 
Christmas Child. For the month of April, we are asking for small stuffed animals for boys or girls 
that can fit in shoeboxes. We will have a bin at the narthex in the CFC as well as the sanctuary. 
After receiving the different items each month, we hope to have a large amount of items to be able 
to pack. We will host a packing night for the entire church to come, fellowship and pack the 
donated items. Then the Youth will go and deliver all the boxes. Please note: we will still offer 
boxes for you to take home as well in fall. This is a great opportunity for the scouting programs and 
the Youth to come together with our church family for a great cause! We will keep you updated 
monthly on what items are needed next.  
 
Thank you for your support and please contact Angie Leonard or Hunter Duncan with any 
questions. 
 

 

 

2019 EASTER EVENTS FOR YOU! 

 

Palm Sunday – April 14 @ 8:45 AM CenTered Worship Service (CFC) and  

11:00 AM Traditional Worship (Sanctuary) 

Maundy Thursday Service with Holy Communion – Thursday, April 18 @ 7:00 PM 

(Sanctuary) 

 

Easter Sunday, April 21 

→ SONrise Worship at Cemetery @ 7:00 AM 

→ UMM’s Easter Breakfast following in CFC-7:30 AM 

→ Sunday School @ 9:30 AM 

→ Combined Worship in the CFC @ 10:30 AM 

 

Easter Monday, April 22, 2019 – Office Closed 

 

 
YOUTH EVENT 

 

AUCTION 
Dinner and Auction 

April 13, 2019 
Dinner @ 5:00 PM for $10.00 

Hamburger Steak, Baked Potato, Salad 
Dessert and Tea 

Tickets for dinner will be sold prior to the event. 
 

Auction @6:00 PM 
 

ITEMS: Hammond organ, washer and dryer set, wood kitchen table and six chairs, lamps, side 
tables, queen sleigh bed, lawn mower, farm equipment, pottery, Myrtle Beach vacation, hand 
painted pot, jewelry, Lei Lei’s bakery item, and much, much more.  

 

If you have any questions please contact Hunter Duncan, Deena Tolley, 
Heather Ball or Heather Noel. 

  

 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
 

April 7                                  
Acolyte        Mycah Kepley                                                           

Cross of Christ Bearer      Sophia Johnson                                                  

Bible Bearer       Ann Marie Kurtzman   

Toddler Nursery               Debbie Wood and Karri Hollingsworth                                        

Infant Nursery      Parenting Nursery  

Early Service Nursery    Amy Brauser                                                                                                                                               

Ushers       Kent Nifong (Head)                                

                                        Ronnie Dorton, Curtis Dorwart, 

                                        Willie Everhart, Donald Hamilton   

Greeters                           Charles and Vickey Kepley 

                                        Gray and Barbara Boger 

Doorstep Visitation         Ed and Becky Wassum                                                                

Children’s Time              Steve Long                                                                                                                                                                                   

Children’s Church     Wendy Talley & Danielle Herron                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Flowers                            Date Available 

 

April 14                                      
Acolyte                            Hadley Smith  

Cross of Christ Bearer     Gracin Hill                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Bible Bearer      Micah Hollingsworth 

Toddler Nursery              Jennifer Kurtzman and Karri Hollingsworth 

Infant Nursery              Parenting Nursery       

Early Service Nursery    Wendy Talley                                              

Ushers       Kent Nifong (Head)                                                                     

                                        Rocky Hedrick, Tommy Henderson, 

                                        David Hill, Tony Hill                                                                                                                                                         

Greeters                          Gregg and Glenda Stabler  

                                        Richard and Terri Bates 

Doorstep Visitation         Lannie and Vicki Sink  

Children’s Time              Sunday School Showcase   

Children’s Church     Tina Fulcher & Karri Hollingsworth                                                                                                              

Flowers                            Jason and Emily Cheek 

  

April 21       
Acolyte        Gracin Hill 

Cross of Christ Bearer      Gentry Smith 

Bible Bearer                     Katlyn Leonard          

Toddler Nursery               Anna Evans and Karri Hollingsworth 

Infant Nursery             Parenting Nursery       

Early Service Nursery    Tess McCrary Warren      

Ushers       Kent Nifong (Head)                                                                    

                                        J. C. Johnson, Joey Johnson,  

                                        Pete Jones, Wyatt Kepley 

Greeters       Steve and Molly Long 

                                        Rocky and Kay Hedrick  

Doorstep Visitation         Aaron Whitfield 

Children’s Time              Beth Leonard  

Children’s Church     Angie Leonard and Mitzi Tesh  

Flowers                            Easter Lillies in CFC 

                            

April 28 
Acolyte        Hamilton Kepley 

Cross of Christ Bearer     Aubrey Adkins 

Bible Bearer       Morgan Wood 

Toddler Nursery               Elizabeth Shillinglaw & Karri Hollingsworth 

Infant Nursery             Parenting Nursery       

Early Service Nursery    Dawn Essick  

Ushers       Kent Nifong (Head)    

                                        Dave Kesler, Leroy Kiger, 

                                        Chase Leonard, Dyke Leonard    

Greeters       Chris and Stacie Michael 

                                        Bob and Toby Fox  

Doorstep Visitation         Charles and Shirley Richardson 

Children’s Time              Molly Long 

Children’s Church     Ruby Combs & Glenda Stabler   

Flowers                           Robert Bates 

DAILY E-NEWS UPDATES 

Please check e-news for updates on joys, concerns, and 

announcements.  If you do not receive daily e-news, please 

contact Henrietta Hayes to be added at: 

cumcw.churchenews@gmail.com or hhayes.enews@gmail.com. 

 

 

MAY, 2019 NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 
MONDAY, APRIL 15 - 12:00 PM 

 THE FLOWER CALENDAR   

Please fill in the Sundays you will be putting flowers on the 

Altar. The information for the Sunday bulletin should be 

given to Joyce Rector by email cumcw.aa@gmail.com, by 

note or by phone (336-731-6616) the week before the flowers 

are to be placed in the church. 

 

            PRAY FOR OUR MISSIONARIES!  

 

¶ Dan and Shannon Maloy (with CRU on College 
Campuses in the low country) ð Pray for a 
Quito summer mission recruiting. They are 
still in need of male and female students to 
compete their team. The family was pretty 
sick the last week of February. Pray for 
quick healing. Pray for wisdom as they walk 
alongside the students who are struggling to 
grow and heal in the sexual area of their 
lives.    

¶  Josh and Kristie Aberle ð Thank you so much 
for your love and support over the last year! 
We are so excited to reco nnect with many of 
you over the next few months and are so 
grateful for your partnership in reaching the 
B people and other unreached peoples of SE 
Asia.  Please be in prayer for our family 
during this transition to another area in SE 
Asia and for all the logistics involved in this 
international move involving three different 
countries.     

¶ Dustin and Faith Minter ð Prayers that the 
renovations on the group home continue 
going well and that funds for the home come 
in quickly, pray for the many transitions t hat 
will follow in the official change of the name 
of the country to Northern Macedonia, and 
on a personal note: prayer for their health. 
Working at the orphanage exposes them to a 
lot of germs their bodies arenõt use to. They 
seem to be battling colds eve ry other week!   

¶  
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 Sunday  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  
  

1 
2-5:00 PM Meals of 

Love (CFC 
Kitchen)                                                                                                         

5:30:9:00 PM 

Volleyball (CFC) 
7:00  PM Boy 

Scouts  

 

2 

12:00 PM  

Chamber of 
Commerce 

(FH) 

 

3 
6:00 PM Hand bell 

Practice (CFC) 
6:30 PM Praise Team 

Practice (CFC) 

6:30 PM  Youth 
(MoJoe’s) 

6:30 Children’s Choir 

Practice 
7:00 PM Chancel 

Choir Practice 

 

4 
4:00 PM  Goodwill 

Sunday School Class 
leaves for Cody 

Creek 

6:15 PM AHG 
(Basement) 

Parents (FH) 

 

5 

 

 
 

 

 
 

6     
12-9:00 PM 

Civitan Club 
(CFC-Kitchen) 

 

 
 

7 
7:30 AM UMM (CFC)   

8:45 AM CenTered Service         

10:00 AM Sunday School 
11:00 AM Worship 

12:30 PM Staff Meeting 

4:00 PM Youth Council Meeting                    
6:00 PM Youth (CFC) 

7;00 PM Cub Scouts 
 

8 
2-5:00 PM Meals of 

Love (CFC 

Kitchen)   
5:30:9:00 PM 

Volleyball (CFC) 

7:00  PM Boy 
Scouts  

 

       

 

9  
7:00 PM 

UMW (FH) 

 

  10 
6:00 PM Children’s 

Com. Meeting (FH) 

6:00 PM Hand bell 
Practice (CFC) 

6:30 PM Praise Team 

Practice (CFC) 
6:30 PM  Youth 

(MoJoe’s) 

6:30 Children’s Choir 
Practice 

7:00 PM Chancel 

Choir Practice 
 

 

11 

6:15 PM 

AHG (Basement) 

Parents (FH) 
 

12 
All Day Set 

Up for Easter 

Bunny (CFC) 
All Day Set 

Up for Youth 

Dinner and 
Auction  

 (CFC) 

13 
8:00 AM Breakfast 

with the Easter 

Bunny (CFC) 
All Day Youth Set 

Up for Dinner and 

Auction (CFC) 
5:00 PM Dinner  

(CFC) 

6:00 PM Auction 
(CFC) 

14-Palm Sunday and 
Sunday School 
Showcase 
8:45 AM CenTered Service  

10:00 AM Sunday School 
11:00 AM Worship  

6:00 PM Youth 

6:00 PM Admin. Board Mtg. (FH)                  
7:00 PM Cub Scouts 

 

 

15 
2-5:00 PM Meals of 
Love (CFC 

Kitchen)                                                                                                         

5:30:9:00 PM 
Volleyball (CFC) 

7:00  PM Boy 
Scouts  

NEWSLETTER 
DEADLINE 
                                                                                                                                                                                

16 
  

17 

6:00 PM Praise Team 
Practice (CFC) 

6:30 PM  Youth 

(MoJoe’s) 
 6:30 Children’s Choir 

Practice 

7:00 PM Chancel 
Choir  

 

18-Maundy 
Thursday  
4-9:00 PM AHG 

Cookies for Hospice 

(FH) 
7:00 PM Maundy 

Thursday Service 

(Sanctuary) 
 

 

 
 

 

19 
All Day 
UMM Boston 

Butts Event 

(CFC) 
 

20  

2-6 PM Feeding 
the Homeless 

Shelter 

(CFC-Kitchen) 
 

21 Easter Sunday 
7:00 AM Sonrise Worship 

(Cemetery) 

7:30 AM UMM Breakfast (CFC) 
9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:30 AM Combined Worship 

(CFC)  
6:00 PM Youth   

7:00 PM Cub Scouts 

 

22 -OFFICE 
CLOSED 
2-5:00 PM Meals of 

Love (CFC 
Kitchen)                                                                                                         

5:30:9:00 PM 

Volleyball (CFC) 
7:00  PM Boy 

Scouts  

 
 
 
 

23 
 3-9 PM 

Pickin’ &  

Grinnin’ Set 
Up & Practice 

(CFC) 

6:00 PM 
Threads of 

Love (FH) 

24 
6:30 PM Praise Team 

Practice (CFC) 

6:30 Children’s Choir 
Practice 

7:00 PM Chancel 

Choir Practice 
 7:00 PM Trustee’s 

Meeting (FH) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

25 
3-6 PM P & G  

Setup (CFC) 

6 PM Hot Dog  
Supper (CFC) 

7 PM Pickin’ &  

Grinnin’ 
(CFC) 

 

26 
 

27 
3-9:00 PM  

Welcome 

Cheerleaders 
(CFC)                                     

 
 
 

 28  

 8:45 AM CenTered Service 
(CFC) 

10:00 AM Sunday School 

11:00 AM Worship 
3-5:00 PM JOY Kids (CFC) 

3-5:00 PM JAM Kids (Basement) 
6:00 PM Youth   

7:00 PM Cub Scouts 

 
 

29 
2-5:00 PM Meals of 
Love (CFC 

Kitchen)                                                                                                         

5:30:9:00 PM 
Volleyball (CFC) 

7:00  PM Boy 
Scouts  

 

 

30 
 

    

  
 
 

 MISSION OFFERING 

First Sunday – Community Mission Offering 

Second Sunday - Macaroni & Cheese 
and Sugar Offering 

Third & Fourth Sundays - Breakfast Cereal for Greater Things  

              Outreach Center 
Fifth Sunday ï Crisis Ministry Cash Offering 
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Pickinô & Grinninô at Center 

Come join us for an evening of Pickinô & Grinninô in the 

 Christian Fellowship Center on 

Thursday, APRIL 25, at 7:00 PM 
A Hot Dog Meal will be sold for $5 starting at 6:00 pm 

The Offering this month will be given to: 

The Arc of Davidson County                         
 


